
WHITE OAK TOWNSHIP REGULAR BOARD MEETING
                                                                        January 9, 2006
The White Oak Township regular board meeting was called to order by Supervisor Dorwin Marshall at 7:30 p.m. on January 9, 2006. Roll call as follows: Supervisor Dorwin Marshall, Treasurer Mary Joan McArthur, Trustee Diane Graf, and Trustee Todd Baker. Also present were Zoning Administrator Kenneth Chamberlain and Deputy Clerk Patricia Grant.
Invocation by Trustee Graf.
Additions to Agenda: Earl Davis/Walter Krause dispute added by Supervisor Marshall; rezoning request added by Mr. Chamberlain.
Moved by Trustee Graf and seconded by Trustee Baker to approve the minutes of the December 12, 2005, Regular Board Meeting as printed. Motion carried.
Motion by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf, to approve the Treasurer's report as printed and place on file. Motion carried.
Supervisor Marshall described some of the calls he has received from resident Earl Davis complaining about the dogs of his neighbor, Walter Krause. He has also made a visit to Mr. Davis's house, at Mr. Davis's request.
Mr. Chamberlain informed the Board of a call he received requesting a zoning change so that a party store could be constructed on M-52 near Dansville Rd.
Mr. Chamberlain gave his monthly report.
Motion by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf, to pay the bills as presented. Motion carried.
Motion by Trustee Baker, seconded by Trustee Graf, to adjourn; motion carried. Supervisor Marshall declared the meeting adjourned at 8:02 p.m.
Respectfully submitted,
Patricia Grant, Deputy Clerk
